All boats must be operated in a manner so as to create “no wake.” Wake is defined as the track
of a boat moving through water.

Each boat must have a LGPOA decal affixed to the exterior starboard and port bow (front) in
order to access the lake. Decals can be obtained from Chad Smith (President), via e-mail at

chadd@lansingcamera.com

Dogs are not permitted in the parks at any time for any reason, leashed or unleashed.

Fishing is permitted, however, this is a “catch-and-release” lake. Our lake is a closed
environment. While the Association may stock the lake from time to time, we are trying to
create and environment where the fish will increase their numbers on their own. Please release

the fish you catch so that others will have the same enjoyment.

Swimming across the lake is prohibited unless the swimmer is accbrhpanied 5y a boat. Thisisa
serious safety issue, as it is difficult for boat drivers to see swimmers in the middle of the lake.

Only Lake Geneva Property Owners Association members and their guests are permitted to use
the parks and iake. if you beiieve a non-member is using the parks or iake, piease ask to see
their beach pass on contact the security personnel on site.

We appreciate your help in keeping the parks and lake clean. If you see trash, please pick it up
and put it in a trash container. If there are weeds accumulating on the beach, please use one of

the available rakes and rake it to the side.

Speeding has become a significant problem in the Association. Please observe all posted speed
limits and encourage compliance within your neighborhood.

For more information, see our website at Igpoa.com. If you have any questions, please feel
free to contact any board member, or come to any board meeting. The Board meets on the 3™

Wednesday of every month at 7 p.m. in the Library of DeWitt High School.



